
Recessed Hearing Notice

City of Philadelphia

The Joint Committees on Public Safety and Transportation & Public Utilities of the Council of the 

City of Philadelphia held a Public Hearing on Friday, February 6, 2015, and recessed the public 

hearing until Monday, February 9, 2015 at 2:00 PM, in Room 400, City Hall, to hear further 

testimony on the following:

Resolution authorizing joint hearings by the Committees on Public Safety and 

Transportation & Public Utilities to conduct joint hearings to investigate issues of 

public safety for approximately 129,000 transit commuters who have an 

ambulatory disability as well as the policies and procedures for the training and 

ongoing worker safety of paratransit workers in the City of Philadelphia.
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Immediately following the public hearing, a meeting of the Joint Committees on Public Safety and 

Transportation & Public Utilities, open to the public, will be held to consider the action to be taken on 

the above listed item.

Copies of the foregoing item are available in the Office of the Chief Clerk of the Council, Room 402, 

City Hall.

Michael Decker

Chief Clerk
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